
Welcome to The Methodist Church Clifton.  
Minister :- Revd. Karen Beecham, 28, Broomfield Grove,  
Rotherham, S60 2SY. Tel 07519476740 
 

9-45am Informal Prayer Time 
 

Members of the Prayer Team are available to pray with you after the service for yourself or 
anyone you may be concerned about. A Team member will be at the front of the church 
when the service is over. 

Please send any items of news etc. to Sylvia Jordan on 01709 510792 or Email 
cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com or s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk before 5 pm Thursday please. 

Visit the Church website at. www.cliftonmethodist.co.uk 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                   

            

Sunday 5th June 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am: Mrs Rita Edwards 
6 pm: No Service 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 29th May 
Services will be led by: 

10.45 am: Worship Leaders 
6 pm: No Service 

 

Please note: There will be no Clifton newsletter on either 12th or 19th June, due to 
holidays. For the same reason, the deadline for items for inclusion in the 5th June 
newsletter has been brought forward to 12 noon on Wednesday June 1st.  
 

Karen will be on holiday until Saturday 
4th June. For any matters requiring 
ministerial oversight, please contact 
Wayne Ashton. 

A Minutes Secretary is urgently needed 
by Rotherham Christian Aid. 

This is not a difficult or time-consuming 
task, only 4 meetings a year, taking notes 

and writing them up (shorthand not 
necessary, we talk slowly!). If you know 
anyone who would be willing to take this 

on, please see Sylvia Jordan asap. 
 

 Garden tidying duties for the coming 

week are the responsibility of Sue Jordan. 
 

The next Church Council meeting  
will be held on Wednesday 8th June at 
7.00 pm. Everyone is invited to attend 

this meeting to make important decisions 
about our church life here at Clifton. 

Copies of the minutes from the previous 
meeting are on display in the coffee 

lounge. 
 

Ivor has completed a Sponsored Walk 
for Christian Aid. It is not too late to 

sponsor him, but please see him today if 
you wish to do so. Thank you. 

 
 

There will be                                                    
A Celebration of the Queen’s 90th 

Birthday, 

here at Clifton on Saturday June 11th,      
11am to 3 pm.                                              

Fun & fairground-type games for all ages, 
refreshments, cakes and BBQ. Donations 

of cakes will be very welcome. Please 
support this Community Event.  

All proceeds to the Rotherham Hospice. 

Clifton Crawlers’ next walk will be on 
Saturday 4th June, meeting at Baslow Car 
Park at 10.30, and organised by Tony and 

Kate. Please let them know if you are 
intending to go (543435 or 320353). No 

pub lunch has been arranged for this walk. 
 

There will be a Coffee Morning at Talbot 
Lane on Bank Holiday Monday, 30th May, 

10am – 12noon.                                       
Come along and enjoy a cup of tea or 

coffee with a biscuit or cake. Homemade 
cakes to enjoy with your drink or take 

home. All welcome 

 

mailto:cliftonnewsletter@gmail.com
mailto:s.m.jordan@hotmail.co.uk

